## **Pam Welch**

From: Matt Korot

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 4:41 PM

To: Kimberlee Ables

**Subject:** FW: Nov. 8 SWAAC Meeting Cancelled

From: Matt Korot

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 4:41 PM

**To:** Adrienne Welsh (adrienne@RecyclingAdvocates.org); 'Alando Simpson'; 'Audrey O'Brien'; Betty Patton; Bruce Walker; 'Keith Ristau'; Mark Ottenad--Wilsonville; Matt Korot; 'Mike Leichner'; Paul Downey--Forest Grove; Paul Ehinger; Peter Brandom (Peter.Brandom@hillsboro-oregon.gov); Reba Crocker-Milwaukie; Rick Winterhalter; Theresa Koppang

Subject: Nov. 8 SWAAC Meeting Cancelled

## Hi SWAAC members,

The November 8th Metro Solid Waste Alternatives Advisory Committee (SWAAC) meeting is cancelled. Metro staff needs more time to prepare materials for the Solid Waste Fee and Tax Exemptions discussion that was intended to be our main agenda item. Our next meeting will be on December 13. I look forward to seeing you then.

## Matt

Matt Korot Resource Conservation & Recycling Program Director Metro 600 NE Grand Avenue Portland, OR 97232-2736 503-797-1760

Metro | Making a great place

Stay in touch with news, stories and things to do. <a href="https://www.oregonmetro.gov/connect">www.oregonmetro.gov/connect</a>